


The JLN is grateful for the opportunity to raise this objection and appreciates the Australian Electoral 

Commission’s consideration of the issues we have outlined.  

 

For further information or to further discuss the JLN concerns please feel welcome to contact me at 

 or on .  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

   

 

 

Jacqui Lambie Network 

Level 6, Reserve Bank Building 

Macquarie St 

Hobart 

TAS 7000 

 

 

 




